UNIVERSITY

PISIRET NOTICE

PILING ACTIVITY TO BEGIN MAY 21 ON BLOCK 17C, AUTUMN BY HOMES BY AVI

Please be advised that beginning on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, construction crews will begin piling activity along the west
side of Autumn, a development by Homes by Avi, located along University Avenue between McCaig Street and Warren
Street. The work is expected to last for approximately two weeks, pending weather and unforeseen delays. Due to the
nature of this work, please expect to feel vibration intermittently during this time.

Purpose: Piling Activity on Block 17, Autumn by Homes by Avi.

Anticipated Date: May 21 for approximately two weeks, between 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Anticipated Impact: Vibration, increase in noise, construction truck traffic and intermittent road disruptions.
Mitigations: Detour signs and flaggers will be in place as required.

All construction activities are dependent on various factors and timelines are subject to change.
A map has been provided below for your reference.

For questions and concerns about safety and construction in University District, please call the 24-hour Construction
Hotline at 1.855.400.5556.
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